| am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the
past several years Perpetua has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho. |
encourage you to permit the improvements proposed by the company and move the project
forward using the Burntlog Road route.

Today, arsenic and antimony levels at the site are far beyond what is considered healthy for humans
or aquatic life. Metals have been leaching into the ground and surface water around the site for
years from mine waste that was left behind from legacy mining operations. The Stibnite Gold
Project, as outlined in the preferred alternative, will improve water quality conditions at the site
because Perpetua Resources plans to remove old mining materials. Of course, the project will
contribute new mine waste. However, the SDEIS concludes Perpetua's design features and today's
technology will reduce new impacts to water quality. There are environmental benefits to the
Stibnite Gold Project and | believe the right checks and balances are in place to move the project
forward.

| urge you to approve Perpetua Resources' project. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge
benefit to our community and the local environment and the company has taken the time to reduce
its footprint and improve water quality at site. The permitting process is designed to move the best
plans forward and | feel that is what we will do with the 2021 Modified Mine Plan.

Delane Baldwin



